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    We care, we help, we succeed. 

 Ni a with, Ni a weres, Ni a sewen. 
    8th September 2023 

Dear Trewirgie Infants' Parents and Guardians 
 
Welcome to an Exciting New School Year! 
 
We hope his message finds you well and filled with excitement as we embark on a brand-new 
school year! 
 
It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that we welcome all our children, both returning and new, 
and their families. 
As we begin this new academic year, we want to assure you that our dedication to providing a safe , 
nurturing , and enriching leaning environment remains at the heart of our school. 
Our staff have been hard at work preparing to inspire and support your children in their educational 
journey. 
Here's what you can expect from Trewirgie Infants' School this year: 

 A continued commitment to academic excellence  
 A focus on social and emotional development to help our children thrive. 
 Exciting activities, trips and opportunities for personal growth 
 Strong communication and partnership with parents, working together for your child's 

success. 

We encourage you to stay engaged with our school community, attend parent meetings, join our 
parent-teacher association and participate in the various school events throughout the year. 
Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, concerns or suggestions. We value 
your input and are here to support you every step of the way. 
Let's make this academic year one filled with memorable experiences, growth and achievement. 
Together, we can empower our children to reach new heights. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. Here's to a fantastic year ahead! 
 
Warm regards 
 
Catherine Callow 
Headteacher. 
 

 

Welcome to Benji our school therapy dog.  He 

visited the children in assembly today and behaved 

beautifully. The children are very excited to meet 

him, but we must remember he is still in training, so 

if you see him around school, keep your voice quiet 

and your hands low, so he does not jump up.  

Thank you. 



Attendance 

The class with the best attendance this week goes to 

Class 8 with 100% attendance. 
Well done! 

Learners & Superstars! 
 Learner Superstar 

Class 1 – 
King Edward 

 
 

We have been so pleased and impressed by the way our Reception children 
have settled into their first few days of school. They are all superstars! 

Class 2 – 
Wheal Uny 

Class 3 – 
Robinson 

Class 4 – 
Wheal Basset 

Sennen has shown a super attitude to 
learning in Year 1. Well done!  

 

All of Class 4 for being kind and 
caring all week and having a fantastic 
start to year 1.  

Class 5 – 
Grenville 

Amelia for being so engaged in all her 
learning this week and doing some 
fantastic writing. 

Everyone for all being amazing and 
having a fantastic start to year 1! 

 

Class 6 – 
Pednandrea 

Amelia for trying so hard and 
concentrating so well on her tree 
drawings.  

All of Class 6 for being amazing 
during their first week back and 
having an amazing start to year 1.  

Class 7 – 
Carn Brea 

Miya for working hard in every lesson 
this week. 

Amayah for making a fabulous start 
to our school this week. 

Class 8 – 
Dolcoath 

Emmi constantly has her hand up and is 
always ready to share her super ideas.  

Sam has shown the best super sitting 
all week and constantly has a smile 
on his face.  

Class 9 –     
South Crofty 

Jackson for involving himself in maths, 
asking questions and trying his best with 
presentation of ten of ones.  

Dexter for always being ready for 
learning, has impeccable manners 
and always tries his very best.  

Class 10 
Geevor 

Loxley for settling into school so brilliantly this week! Loxley has been learning 
how to share and has loved being back at school. 

 

We are all so happy to be back in the Nursery playing with our friends. The children have been 

superstars at settling back into the routines. 

     



Reception have been busy exploring our provision and learning the routines. They have all 

responded brilliantly to these and we are very excited for our first full week next week. 

     

The Year 1 children have been amazing this week. They've already learnt so much and developed 
so much independence coming in first thing. They've been exploring the classrooms and writing 

about why they are special. 

                    
 

 
 

Mobility Scooter 

From Monday there will be a mobility scooter accessing the site to drop off a child. Please be 

mindful when entering the school down the slope, and by the Office and Reception classes. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 



DAILY BREAD! 
We are appealing to any parents who may work in bakeries or supermarkets to support our school 

in its ambition to provide all children with some additional breakfast in the morning. 
Eating breakfast provides energy for the brain and improves learning and we are aiming to be able 

to offer bread with plant-based butter in every class for those children who would like it as they 
come into school at the start of the day. 

We are asking for regular donations of bread and plant-based butter. 
Please see Mrs Parrott in the office if you are able to help! 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 11th September – 9am – Year 2 parents – tour of the classrooms, routines and 

expectations. 

Monday 11th September – 2.45pm – Year 2 parents meet the teacher. 

Thursday 14th September – 9am - Year 1 parents – tour of the classrooms, routines and 

expectations. 

Thursday 14th September – 2.45pm – Year 1 parents meet the teacher. 

Friday 29th September – Whole school individual children’s photos taken by Tempest 

photographers. 

Tuesday 3rd October – 2.45pm – Year 2 parents reading, writing and maths information session. 

Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October – Half Term – School Closed. 

Monday 30th October – Inset Day – School Closed. 

Tuesday 31st October – Children return to school. 


